Anonymous Anonymous

I want to see clean up of any remaining contamination in the lower yard. And the property to be
used as a restored estuary reconnecting the Edmonds Marsh to Puget Sound. This will be good for
the city of Edmonds, tourism, and our environment as a whole. Look at the Meadowdale estuary
restoration a bit north of us! Even on bad weather days, people are hiking/walking the trail there
constantly and they are encouraged by what they see. So, we know it's possible. Thank you.



